
 

 

 
 

May 22nd, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Happy Victoria Day long weekend.  I hope you have had the opportunity to spend time with family 

and loved ones.  Monday is a holiday and our school will be closed.  We look forward to seeing 

everyone back on Tuesday, May 24th, 2022.  Please see the information below for more details on 

our upcoming week at Holy Spirit. 

 
Kaleidoscope in the School Program is Back 
Kaleidoscope in the Schools (KITS) is a unique school-based program created by the Aurora 

Cultural Centre. This year, The Fitzgeralds will be visiting Holy Spirit.  They will be presenting a live 

performance to our JK to Grade 4 students on Tuesday, May 24th in our gym.  Our Grade 4 

students will then participate in a special workshop with the group.  We look forward to this unique 

opportunity and thank the Aurora Cultural Centre for their support.  Please see the flyer below for 

more details. 

 

Indoor/Outdoor Footwear 

This is a friendly reminder that student indoor and outdoor footwear should be suitable for the 

playground, gymnasium and classroom.  It is encouraged that students wear footwear that can help 

to reduce injury when engaged in activities throughout the school and that ensure ankle support.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Ice Dawg Update 
An Ice Dawg day had previously been scheduled for Thursday, June 2nd, 2022.  This is a PA Day for 
students and there will be no school.  Please note that the Ice Dawg day will take place on Friday, 
June 3rd, 2022. 
 
Holy Spirit Book Fair 

Thank you for supporting our Virtual Book Fair.  We hope that all of the books purchased will be 

loved and enjoyed by our students and families.  We are already looking forward to next year’s 

book fair. 

 

EQAO Update 

This year EQAO will take place for our Grade 3 and 6 students between June 6th and 17th, 2022. 

 

Covid-19 Screening & Signing In 
Any visitors who enters the school is expected to sign-in.  Students, staff, and visitors are required 
to perform daily COVID-19 screening before arriving at school using the Provincial Screening Tool.  
Anyone experiencing symptoms consistent with COVID-19 must not attend school and should 
follow the guidance provided in the screening tool. 
 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/


 

 

Twitter & School Website 
For information, including the weekly parent updates, please visit our website at this link: Holy Spirit 
School Website.  You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, May 23rd Victoria Day:  School is Closed 
 

Wednesday, May 25th Pizza Hot Lunch 
 

Friday, May 27th Angel Delight Hot Lunch 
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